Congressman Greg Steube:
You Represent Us

Congratulations on your election to the U.S. House of Representatives.
Please support strong environmental laws and funding to prevent red
tide.

Name Zip Email (optional)

This petition, circulated by Indivisible Action Southwest Florida and Englewood
Indivisible (EnglewoodIndivisible.org), will be submitted to Rep. Steube when 500
signatures have been collected. If you include your email address, we'll let you
know his response.

Please scan and return this petition to EnglewoodIndivisible@gmail.com or drop it
off at any meeting or event held by either organization.
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